
SNAP Benefits  
Issued Early!

If you have SNAP food benefits you will receive them  
early on your Oregon Trail Card (EBT).

We will issue your February benefits on January 18, 2019. 

The USDA asked states to pay February benefits in January.  
This will be your only payment for February. 

Please budget your food benefits carefully!
Oregon DHS offices are open normal hours.  

To find an office, visit www.oregon.gov/dhs. 

For more food resources contact 211Info: 
Dial 211 toll free or  

Text your ZIP code to 898211


